
~ ~ ~     WELCOME TO GRACE BAPTIST CHURCH!     ~ ~ ~

We're so thankful you're here to worship with us! Introduce yourself
to Pastor Chris after the service for a small gift just for you. We
pray that being here will help you to rest and rejoice in Jesus!

a note from Pastor Chris:

Throughout the month of December, I'll be preaching a series of 
sermons I'm calling “The Greatest Gift.” Jesus is the greatest gift, 
and when we receive Him, we want to give God our all.

upcoming events:

Christmas Meal / TONIGHT, 5:30 pm
Bring your friends and all your best foods!

Christmas Caroling / December 16, 5:30 pm
Soup & sandwiches to follow

BIG Christmas Breakfast / December 23, 9 am
Bring something to share!

Christmas Eve Service / December 24, 6 pm // Ugly Mugs Coffeehouse
Ugly Mugs will open for us at 5 pm, so please come early to get your drink!

New Year's Eve Party / December 31, 6 pm
Food, games, and a brief devotion to start the New Year

today's volunteers:

Greeters: Billie Joe & Mary Michael
Next Week: Ed & Susie Michael

Special Music: Rebecca McKinney
Next Week: Praise Band

Sunday School Nursery: Susie Michael
Next Week: Abby Huff

Nursery: Alicia Brookens & Abby Huff
Next Week: Brenda Matthews & Ellouise Hill

Children's Church helper: Anna Brookens
Next Week: Jennelle Huff

last week at a glance:

Worship Attendance: 64

Sunday School Attendance: 46

Offering: $1,860.06

Sermon:  “Give God Your Time” (Ephesians 5:13-21)

Notes:  ________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________

Next week:  “Give God Your Resources” (1 Chronicles 29:1-22)

Order of Worship:

Call to Worship Hymn
Opening Prayer
Offertory Hymn
Special Music
Scripture Reading
Praise Songs
Children's March 
(children exit to Nursery)

Sermon
Closing Prayer
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